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Dear Customer 
 
A46 Renewable Energy Innovation Scheme 
 
 
What we’re doing and why? What are the benefits? 
  
We’ve identified 6 sites along the A46 between Teddington Hands roundabout and the 
junction of Back Lane, where we will be installing equipment to capture energy to 
power future technology. The aim of this technology is to help inform you about your 
journey times, road conditions and improve safety, which will allow you to plan your 
journey better or select alternative routes.  
 
When will this work take place? 
 
We will work from 27 January 2020 to 17 April 2020, Monday to Friday, 8pm to 
6am. The work will be delivered in phases, and this first phase will concentrate on the 
delivery of the main groundworks. We will then return to install the masts and 
technology within a separate phase. I have included the locations of each of the 6 sites 
below. 

  
 

Teddington Hands 
roundabout 

Crashmore Lane 

Illustrative purpose only 
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We anticipate the works to take approximately 2.5 weeks per site, with the dates for 
each of the sites below; 
 

• Site 1: 3 February 2020 

• Site 8: 4 February 2020 

• Site 2: 19 February 2020 

• Site 3: 5 March 2020 

• Site 5: 17 March 2020 

• Site 6: 2 April 2020 
 

Each site will be constructed using 2-way temporary traffic lights along the A46. Site 1 
will require a full closure of Crashmore Lane, and we will provide a fully signed 
diversion route. Emergency vehicles will have access through the work.  
 
Due to the nature of the works, these dates may be subject to change due to weather 
conditions or unforeseen circumstances. Where possible, we will notify you if there are 
any changes to the schedule using black and yellow signs on the roadside.  
 
 
What does this mean for you 
 
I would also like to apologise in advance for any inconvenience or disruption to those 
living close to the work. We’ll make every effort to carefully manage noise levels and 
additional lighting to minimise the impact. 
 
Find out more 
 
If you have any questions, or if you would like to know more about our work, please call 
us on 0300 123 5000 or email info@highwaysengland.co.uk. You can also visit our 
website at highwaysengland.co.uk/roads/ or write to us at Highways England, National 
Traffic Operations Centre, 3 Ridgeway, Quinton Business Park, Birmingham, B32 1AF.  
 
Yours faithfully 
George Patterson-Payne 
Customer & Correspondence Manager 
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